To whom it may concern,

I am writing in relation to the summer internship programme which is advertised on your website. I attended Dublin City University where I attained a 2:1 Bachelor of Civil Law degree. I am currently studying for a full time masters in children’s rights and family law in University College Cork. 

This position is of particular interest to me because it offers a new challenge in an environment I find extremely stimulating and interesting. I am keen to gain experience in the legal industry and I believe Byrne Wallace can offer me that. 

Through many modules in both my undergraduate and undergraduate studies I have built up an excellent knowledge in the areas of child, family and civil law. I believe I could transfer these skills into their practical uses when dealing with real companies and decisions. I have developed practical experience through undertaking both the child law clinic and the family law clinic as part of my master’s programme. I have also acquired excellent communication and presentation skills through the moot court module I participated in as part of my undergraduate degree. Through my work experience and volunteer experience as the secretary of DCU’s St Vincent De Paul committee I have gained invaluable leadership and team-working skills, which I believe, would allow me to integrate into this companies work environment, to contribute to team and company goals. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I believe that I would be a good fit for this position and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Kind Regards,

Lorna Cullen






